
Census Bureau looking for SLT
workers
The U.S. Census Bureau needs people in South Lake Tahoe to
collect data.

Hiring may begin as soon as the end of January, with training
starting in February. Jobs will be part time, temporary, and
with pay starting at $15 per hour.

Bilingual applicants are encouraged to apply.

Applicants  are  required  to  take  a  test  to  determine
eligibility for employment. Testing continues through March.

Apply here or call 866-861-2010.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2010/01/census-bureau-looking-for-slt-workers/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2010/01/census-bureau-looking-for-slt-workers/
http://2010.census.gov/2010censusjobs/

